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December 2020 EMERGENCY JUSTIFICATION FOR MEDICAL ASSISTANCE RULES ADOPTED 
AT

THE December 11, 2020 MEDICAL SERVICES BOARD MEETING 

Document 09, CHP 20-12-02-C, Revision to the Medical Assistance Rule concerning 
Child Health Plan Plus program rule updates, Sections 110,140, 310 and 320 
For the preservation of public health, safety and welfare  

Emergency rule-making is imperatively necessary. The proposed rule change will amend 10 
CCR 2505-3 sections 110,140,310 and 320 based on the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 
Economic Security (CARES) Act, the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) and 
the Affordable Care Act (ACA), which includes the Maintenance of Effort (MOE) provision. All 
policy revisions will align with federal regulations for the state to be in compliance during this 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Public Health Emergency. These changes will impact all Medical 
Assistance categories which includes the Child Health Plan Plus (CHP+) category. These 
policy changes will stay in place until the end of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Public Health 
Emergency. The following policy changes are: Members who were evacuated from or unable to 
return to Colorado and are temporarily absent will maintain enrollment in the CHP+ program. 
Enrollment fees will be waived for members who are being redetermined and eligible for CHP+. 
required through the Federal CARES Act for the Maintenance of Effort (MOE), the Department 
will continue eligibility for all the CHP+ categories regardless of changes made for a 
redetermination or additional documentation for current CHP+ enrollee and allow them to 
continue eligibility through the end of the Public Health Emergency. At the end of emergency, 
the Department will process the redetermination and /or changes for all members whose 
eligibility was maintained during the emergency period. And the timeframe, depending on 
prevailing conditions and current guidance at that time.  

This rule change is crucial for the preservation of public health, safety, and welfare. 


